
2022 PAFFLA Report 

 Our chapter added one new member and lost one member this past year, giving us a total 

of 26 members, on less than the 2021 total of 27. Additionally, our Facebook group added 58 

new members since last January, we are currently at 274 members.   As noted in the past, our 

Chapter is active via our Facebook Group and much historical and current information is 

exchanged via this platform. 

 The Big Flat Tower near Caledonia State Park has been sold to a private party and 

dismantled.  The new owner had expressed an interest in preserving the tower.  I am unaware of 

where this project stands to date.   

 The upcoming Northeast FFLA this spring/summer is scheduled to be held in the New 

Jersey area near Catfish Fire Tower.  I will do my best to attend this event and network with our 

neighboring Chapters.  Mark Haughwout will be keeping me posted as to specific dates/etc. for 

this event. 

 I will not be able to attend this year’s Annual Meeting via Zoom on January 14 due to a 

conflicting schedule.  

Respectfully submitted on January 12, 2023, 

Daniel Bubnis,  PAFFLA Chapter Chair 

 


